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The driver’s been delivering food for Food Service. We have 9 food delivery routes.
Route 1 goes to Last Star, Glacier heights, College homes and Vet homes area by the skatepark.
Route 2 goes to Above Star school, Starschool, North and South Glacier homes. Route 3 goes to
Moccasin Flat, 600 block, 700 block, Flintstones homes (Irvin Trac), Trico Homes. Route 4 goes
to Legion Apartments, China Town, 1200 block, 1300 block, 1400 block. Route 5 goes to
Femaville, Blackfoot, and Blevins Trail. Route 6 goes to Bear paw, Dorm housing, Cutbank
creek. Route 7 goes to North Flatiron and South Flatiron (homes with carports), North Country
Estates (Stucko homes) and South Country Estates (Log homes), 6000 block (west of log
homes), Elderly homes, Hospital housing (2 story homes north of the | h s). Route 8 goes to
Northwest Boundary streets, Northeast boundary streets, Deathrow, All chief road (Gov’t hsg.),
Nurse cook road (old hospital housing west of the hospital), Route 9 goes to Easter egg homes,
depot coulee homes, knotslanding homes, Teletubby homes, teacher trailer court. We also
have a bus that delivers in the Babb area.

Each bus delivers 130 meals, milk and backpack (snacks) on Mondays. The buses go to 6
kitchens to pick up all the food that will need to be delivered each makes 175 food bags and
they go to the Food Service warehouse to pick up all their milk (130) and backpacks (130) for
delivery. They don’t have any helpers to help during delivery unless we get extra driver’s that
come in they will get on the buses and help or sometimes they will double up their routes to
help each other deliver the meals. The driver’s start picking up meals at 12 noon usually unless
the kitchens are behind then the driver’s have to wait until they are ready for them to come
pick up the food which can be until 1 or 2 in the afternoon depending on if the Food Service
delivery truck was late for any reason.

The bus driver’s went to the Administration to put office chairs and desks together for
them the week of February 8t-12t, The Administration bought them lunch and Thanked them
for helping with this task.

Our activity bus heater quit working when the girls basketball team was in Polson so
they rode back on the other team bus that had the girls basketball team on it. The mechanics
went back over the next day to see if they could repair the heater and bring the activity bus
back here to the shop.

We had a total of 14 activity trips for the month of February. This concludes our report.



